Formentera condemns Brussels attacks

Today at noon, CiF president Jaume Ferrer and councillors of both the governing and
opposition parties were joined by Council employees and island residents for a minute of
silence to express their grief following the attacks on Brussels yesterday, 22 March.

Speaking on behalf of the administration, Ferrer condemned the attacks, offered his

condolences to the families of the victims and wished all the survivors a speedy recovery.




